
On Friday 31st March 2023, 
children and families from 

both Aldercar High and 
Langley Mill Juniors the 

Deaf and Hearing Impaired 
ERFs went on a trip to Der-
by theatre to watch ‘Robin 
Hood and the Major Oak.’  
There was nearly 30 of us 

all together!  

There were captions 
on both sides of the 
stage, and the show 
had BSL integrated 

throughout as well as 
speech. There were 
also at least 3 deaf 

actors who used BSL 
only.  

 
We thought it was a 
great show because 
it was very funny!  

 


